Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION: The Florida Department of Environmental Protection announces the cancellation of a previously noticed public meeting.

DATE AND TIME: Formerly: November 12, 2019, 2:00 p.m. CANCELLED

PLACE: Webinar

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Cancellation of the Lake Okeechobee BMAP webinar previously scheduled for November 12, 2019, 2:00 p.m. This public webinar, which was noticed in the Florida Administrative Register, Volume 45, Number 213, on October 31, 2019, has been cancelled. The meeting will be rescheduled at a later time. When rescheduled, a notice of that meeting will be published in the Florida Administrative Register. 

For more information, you may contact: Sara Davis at (850)245-8825 or Sara.C.Davis@FloridaDEP.gov.
